People's Baptist Church

Welcome

As a courtesy, please turn off all cell phones during service times.

Assisted listening devices are available at the Sound Booth

May 14, 2023

Order of AM Service

Hymn - #559 - For the Beauty of the Earth

Announcements

Prayer

Hymn - #635 - Lord, Bless Our Home

Special Music.....Nguyen Family

MessagePastor Ramler

Benediction

This Week's Events

Today 5/14		No Evening Service
Tues 5/16	7:00 pm	Deacon's Meeting
	7:00 pm	Ladies' Missionary Fellowship
Wed 5/17	7:00 pm	Prayer Meeting, Youth Group &
		AWANA
Thurs 5/18	6:30 pm	Open Gym Volleyball
Sat 5/20	11:00 am	Ladies' Tea

Special Coming Events

Sun 5/21	2:00 pm	Autumn Ridge Nursing Home Ministry
	3:30 pm	Spring Arbor Nursing Home Ministry
	5:00 pm	Trustees' Meeting
	6:00 pm	Evening Service & Business Meeting
Mon 5/22	6:00 pm	Remodeling Committee Meeting
Wed 5/24	7:00 pm	Youth Group Fellowship at Sweet Frog
Fri 5/26	6:00 pm	FCA Graduation
Sat 5/27	9:30 am	College & Career Activity
Sun 5/28	1:30 pm	Tranquility Nursing Home Ministry
	7:15 pm	Birthday Fellowship
Fri 6/2-6/3		Couples Retreat
Sat 6/10	11:00 am	Church Picnic

Announcements

Happy Mother's Day! We are so thankful for all of our wonderful mothers. If you are a mother, please help yourself to a gift on the back table.

Nursing Home Ministry: All are invited to assist with our monthly nursing home ministry. Musical talent appreciated but not required. Our next visits will be at Autumn Ridge on Sunday, May 21 at 2:00 pm, and Spring Arbor at 3:30 pm. See Scott Stafford with questions.

AWANA Closing Program: The Awana Closing program starts at 7:00 pm on Wednesday, May 24. The kids will meet in the gym before heading to the auditorium where the program will be held. Everyone is welcome to stay afterward for ice cream sundaes!

College & Career Activity: On Saturday, May 27 at 9:30 am the college and career group will hike on a section of the Appalachian Trail from the Boonsboro Park to the Reberts' home at 124 Potomac St. for lunch, volleyball and other activities. See Jonny Rebert for more information.

PBC Couples Retreat: People's Baptist Church will be hosting a Couples' Retreat June 2-4 with Marshall and Gretchen Fant as special speakers. The Cost is \$180 which includes a hotel room Friday night and hot breakfast Saturday morning. The series will continue on Sunday, June 4, during all services. **Sign up by May 17**. Please see additional information and signup sheet on the bulletin board in the lobby.

Summer Adult Sunday School: Beginning June 11, except for Jonny Rebert's young adult class, all adults will be meeting in the auditorium for a summer series on various topics taught by various men in the church. See the bulletin board for a schedule of teachers and topics.

Summer Youth Camp: Our teens and upper elementary will once again be going to the WILDS Christian Camp June 26-July 1. There is a container on the back table if anyone would like to donate funds to help defray costs for the young people.

Happy Birthday

May 15 Rudy Regner	May 21 Kate Surber
May 20 Roberto Guzman	May 22 Holden Miller

Happy Anniversary

May 20 Ed & Elaine Wade	May 23 Jonny & Andie Rebert

	May 14	May 21				
CHILDREN'S MINISTRIES						
Elementary –	Young	Annor				
Muniz		Scott				
Beginners – C. Briggs	James H.	Nicole P.				
	Karen H.	Jonathan A.				
Toddlers - C. Black	Shelly G.	Cairna M.				
NURSERY*						
Sunday School	Tammie W.	Tammie W.				
Morning Worship	Jill B.	Kristen L.				
_	Becky B.	Abby L.				
Evening Service	Kristen L.	Cairna M.				
_	Olivia L-W.**	Hilary Y.**				
Wednesday	Tammie W.	Tammie W.				
-	Andie R.	Cairna M.				

^{*} Coordinator - Tammie Watson; ** Toddlers (2-4 yrs.)

Missionary of the Week

Ben & Marie Muldoon — Romania — Language school is going well. We have attended over 70 hours of classes so far and can generally understand and answer very simple Romanian. Please pray for stamina with our studies and wisdom with balancing homework and the home. Please also pray for our teacher, M.H. We recently found out that her husband is an orthodox priest. We rely heavily on our excellent babysitter, M.K., for us to be able to attend language classes and complete homework. Please continue to pray for her salvation. She has been asking very good questions as to why we live the way we do. She is an immigrant from a Muslim home. Thank you for praying for our visas. Our good friend and landlord helped us with the process, and we received our residency cards on April 25! We definitely stay busy in our free time. The twins are crawling and Serenity is about to turn two.

Stewardship Report for May 7, 2023

	This Week	Ye	ar-To-Date
Tithes & Offerings Giving	\$ 16,355.30	\$	396,904.49
Tithes & Offerings Budget Needs	\$ 8,247.21	\$	371,124.45
Faith Promise Giving	\$ 1,790.00	\$	35,120.00
Faith Promise Budget Needs	\$ 730.77	\$	32,884.65

Attendance Report for May 7, 2023

Sunday School 92 Sunday Morning 152

Sunday Evening No Service